
 

Memorandum 
 
Memorandum No: 24-144 
 
Date: October 30, 2024 
 
To: Honorable Mayor, Vice Mayor, and Commissioners  

 
From: Susan Grant, Acting City Manager 
 
Re: Marine Vessel Sewage Pump Out Stations 
 
 
At the October 1, 2024, City Commission Conference Meeting, Commissioner Sturman 
requested information regarding the City’s marine vessel pump out stations. The City 
operates four pump out stations that are available to any vessel at no-charge.  
 
The four locations include: 

• Marshall Point    410 SW 4th Avenue 
• Smoker Park    501 S. New River Drive 
• Cooley’s Landing Marina  450 SW 7th Avenue 
• Cox’s Landing Boat Ramp  1784 SE 15th Street 

 
The four stations are available 24 hours a day for self-service and 8:30am to 4:00pm for 
assisted service. If a boater has any questions regarding its use, they can contact the 
City’s marina division at (954) 828-5423 or via marine radio VHF channel 9. As part of 
the upcoming Riverwalk improvements, additional pump out stations are being designed 
for future implementation. 
 
For additional information, please contact Enrique Sanchez, Deputy Director of Parks 
and Recreation at ESanchez@fortlauderdale.gov.   
 
c: Anthony G. Fajardo, Assistant City Manager 
 Ben Rogers, Acting Assistant City Manager 
 Christopher Cooper, Acting Assistant City Manager 
 Laura Reece, Acting Assistant City Manager 
 D’Wayne M. Spence, Acting City Attorney 
 David R. Soloman, City Clerk 
 Patrick Reilly, City Auditor 
 Department Directors 
 CMO Managers 
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